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EMPLOYEE TERMINATED FOR MAKING SEXUALLY EXPLICIT 

REMARKS TO FEMALE CO-WORKER 

 

Activity Date: August 5, 2025 

Date Posted: September 26, 2025 

Case Number: 25-0021-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-352 

 

A sheet metal worker based in Los Angeles, California, was terminated from 

employment on August 5, 2025, following an administrative hearing. Our investigation 

found that the former employee violated company policy by making profane, sexually 

explicit remarks to a female co-worker while on duty. Three other employees 

corroborated the incident. The former employee is not eligible for rehire. 

 

 

 
 


